Junior Minecraft Club Application (Grades 4- 6)
Minecraft Club is returning to YOUR SCHOOL HERE! This year, there will be three clubs between November and June. Each club will run for 6 – 8 weeks and will have 20 different students each time. We will meet on Thursdays from 12:00 – 12:45 in the library. If there are more students than spaces, we will pick names in a lottery. The date of the first club meeting will be announced soon. 
How do I join?
Complete this application, get it signed by your parent or guardian and put it in the bin outside YOUR NAME’S class (YOUR ROOM NUMBER) by the end of the school day on Friday, October 17th. 
Do I need to know how to play Minecraft to join?
No! In fact, we really want students who have never played Minecraft to be in our club. We want boys and girls who are curious to learn the game and explore what makes it so awesome. 

Experienced Minecrafters are very welcome, too, but don’t be afraid to apply if you’ve never played the game. 
What will we do during Minecraft Club?
Build, create and have fun! We will play on the GamingEdus Multi-School Minecraft server, a whitelisted server shared by several schools across Canada and run by Mr. O’Donnell. 

We will explore engineering, science, computer programming or just see how much TNT we can blow up! :) 
Do I need a Minecraft account to join?
No! Mr. O’Donnell will provide these. 
Minecraft Questionaire

1. Name: _____________________________    2. Teacher / Grade: ____________________

3. Have you played Minecraft before? (Choose ONE answer)
A. Yes, a lot! I am a Minecraft master.  

B. Yes, a bit. I know the basics but what to learn more. 

C. No, not at all. I am totally new, but willing to learn!
4. Why do you want to be in the Junior Minecraft Club?
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Note to Parents: Minecraft is a video game that supports learning in math, science, computer programming, creativity and much more. Mr. O’Donnell has used Minecraft in schools across Toronto for over 4 years. He has partnered with Ryerson University to run the GamingEdus Project, which focuses on using video games to teach. You can learn more at www.gamingedus.org or contact Mr. O’Donnell at school if you have any questions.
Student Signature: _______________________

Parent/Guardian Signature:____________________
gamingedus.org


